
 

27 December, 2021 

IINO Kaiun Kaisha, Ltd. 

 

IINO Supports Victims of Typhoon Rai in the Philippines 

 

IINO Kaiun Kaisha, Ltd. (IINO) would like to express its deepest sympathies to all those 

affected by Typhoon Rai, which hit the Central and Southern part of the Philippines.  

 

IINO has decided to donate US$30,000 through "IMS PHILIPPINES MARITIME CORP." 

(our business partner for manning in the Philippines) to help the people in the affected 

areas. In addition, as many Filipino seafarers are working on board the IINO Group's 

vessels, we will consider providing further support in the affected areas. 

 

We would sincerely pray for the earliest possible recovery of in the affected areas. 

 

Contact: 

Safety & Environment Office, Business Administration Department 

Phone +81-3-6273-3074 

Inquiry Form https://www.iino.co.jp/kaiun/english/contact/form.php 
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